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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Attention: Document Control Desk !

Washington, D. C. 20555 |

References: 1) Fermi 2 i
NRC License No. NPF-43
NRC Docket No. 50-341 !

2) NRC Inspection Report 50-341/93010, dated
June 30, 1993

3) Detroit Edison letter to NRC, NRC-93-0085, " Response
to Notice of Violation 93-010-06 & 08" dated July
28, 1993

Subject: Withdrawal of Request on NOV 93-010-06

In response to Notice of Violation (NOV) 93-010-06 (Reference 3),
Detroit Edison had requested that the NRC review the conclusion of the
cited violation and consider the applicability of NRC policy on the
exercise of discretion. Subsequent to this response, additional
discussions have taken place with the NRC Senior Resident Inspector

,

(SRI) regarding this event and the initial acceptance of the results 1

for the surveillance test in question. In these discussions, Detroit i

Edison acknowledged that a Deviation Event Report (DER) should have !
been initiated at the time of discovery to further investigate the I
validity and potential impact of the relief valve setpoint noted in j
the test results. In view of this, we hereby withdraw our previous j

request that the NRC reconsider the severity level assigned to this '

violation. It is the understanding of Detroit Edison that the NRC
|

still considers this to be a Severity level IV violation. 1

As stated in Reference 3, to prevent recurrence, procedure 24.139.03
was revised to Revision 25 to better define an acceptable relief valve
test during that inspection period. Therefore, in response to the
issuance of NOV 93-010-06, no further corrective action is required to
be taken. With respect to this issue, Detroit Edison is currently in
full compliance with 10 CFR 50, Appendix B, Criterion V.
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If you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth A. Hare at
(313) 586-1427.

Sincerely, |

1

cc: T. G. Colburn I

W. J. Kropp
J. B. Martin
H. P. Phillips
Region III
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